vt .,.r.._' - _. - {t.;v.-."‘o‘. b OV . ' , L RS ra ‘L ST Ly F g

UCM1.951211.083

Janusry 26, 1972

Dr. Warren C. Bennis
204 Administration Building
University of Cincinnati

Dear Dr. lcnntli

In the interest of rapidly transmitting the report of the faculty
eommittee concerning the irradiation project, 1 did not write a
eovering letter to you. During the final stages of the report's
preparation, I had an opportunity to review the document and was
asked to express my opinions. I believe that we as a University
- can be very proud of the dedicated work of the committee and of
the high quality represented by its report. It is my feeling that
the recommendetions of the committee that the project on total
body irradiation should be developed into a carefully planned
"Phase III" type of investigation should be implemented. Unless
this type of further development .takes place, it seems to me that
continuation of the present study is open to some question.

Sincerely yours,

Clifford G. Grulee, Jr., M.D.
Dean .
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